Carlisbad, New Mexico
Mareh 11, 1833

Tastland il Company
507-8 Petroleum Bldg.,
Ft. Worth, Texas

Gentlemen:

This will acknowladge receipt of your letter of
Feb. 21at. Alsc the monthly reports.

Please submit these in duplicate hereafter as we
require two (original and one copy) ecopies of this report.
You do not need to make copies of the one you have alrsady
submitted as I have made the necessary copics.

Regulation of the State Geologist requires that
monthly reports be in this office not later than the tenth
of the monkh following. Please get your reports in as soon
after the first of the month &s possible, thank you.

Very truly yours,

J. D. Hunter,
0il & Gas Inspector,



